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We hope you’ve had a wonderful week! In Jeremiah 29:11, we are 
reminded that God’s plans for us are filled with hope and a bright 

future. What a great encouragement to trust Him fully, knowing that He 
is working for our good. May we all walk into this weekend with hearts 

confident in His promises. 
 



Elementary Chapel: During last week’s 
elementary chapel, our students explored the 
simple yet powerful message of Micah 6:8: to act 
justly, love mercy, and walk humbly with God. 
They learned that God isn’t looking for big, showy 
gestures, but for hearts that choose kindness, 
fairness, and humility every day. Through 

worship, prayer, and our chapel message, the children discovered practical ways 
to live out this verse—at school, at home, and with friends—by showing respect, 
extending compassion, and walking closely with the Lord. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

4th Science 

Our 4th grade scientists had an exciting 
hands-on lesson this week! Students explored 
the scientific method by experimenting with 
different tools to see which one best 
mimicked the unique way a hummingbird 
uses its tongue. It was a fun and memorable 
way to connect science with God’s amazing 
creation.  
 

1st Grade Spelling:   

Mrs. Rocca’s 1st graders have been working 
hard on their spelling words this week! Through 
fun practice and repetition, students are not only 
strengthening their spelling skills but also building 
confidence in reading and writing — important 
foundations for lifelong learning. 



K5 Centers:   

Mrs. Neff’s K5 students launched their 
classroom centers this week! During center 
time, children rotate through activities that 
strengthen fine motor skills, writing, math, 
and reading. These engaging centers not only 
make learning fun but also help students build 
important skills that prepare them for success in 
Kindergarten and beyond.  
 

K4 Art Project:  

Our K4 class is “nuts for K4!” Our students had a 
wonderful time painting acorns this week, using 
bright colors and lots of creativity. Their finished 
acorns made for a fun fall project and brought 
big smiles to the classroom. 

 

2nd Grade Bible  

Mrs. Rager’s 2nd grade class has begun learning 
important Bible study skills! This week, students 
practiced using the Table of Contents to navigate their 
Bibles and looked up their weekly memory verse. 
Soon, they’ll take on the exciting challenge of 
memorizing the books of the Bible, building a strong 
foundation for their faith. 
 
 
 

When reporting elementary student tardies, 
absences, or pick-up changes, please email both 
Amy Link at linka@tcspioneers.org and Manetta 
Shoup at shoupm@tcspioneers.org. This helps 
ensure your message is received even if one of 
our staff members is out of the office. Thank 
you for helping us keep our records accurate! 



 
Last Friday, over 100 students attended our first Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA) 
meeting of the year! During the meeting, Russell Powell, Levi Williams, and Zac Metz 
shared insights from the Romans Road, focusing on Romans 3:23 and 6:23.  They 
encouraged students to put their trust in God, even when we don’t know His plan for us. 
Mr. Green closed the discussion by explaining what it means to be born again: recognizing 
our sin, repenting, and receiving Jesus as our Savior. We praise the Lord for His mercy and 
grace on our FCA ministry and look forward to a wonderful year of fellowship and faith. 
 

Pioneers Shine at the Ridgedale Invitational! 
 

Nolyn Wright earned the distinction of 
having the lowest individual score in 
the tournament — an outstanding 
accomplishment! Meanwhile, the team 
placed 2nd overall, showcasing their 
skill and teamwork. Pictured left to 
right are Drew Marshall, Nolyn Wright, 
Derek Shultz, and Ryker Szuch — 
congratulations to all for a fantastic 
performance! 

 

9th Grade Language Arts 
Our 9th grade students explored the world of 
American poetry last week. After researching 
two great poets, Emily Dickinson and Robert 
Frost, students shared their findings with the 
class. Together, they read and discussed selected 
poems, gaining a deeper appreciation for the writers’ 
unique styles and timeless themes. 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT EVENTS: 

9.19  1st Quarter Midterm 

9.19-20 Homecoming 2025 

9.24  MS/HS “See you @ The Pole”  

10.13  No School (Columbus Day) 

10.16  School Picture Day  

ATHLETIC EVENTS: 

Saturday September 13th   JH Volleyball @ Ridgemont         10:00 

Monday September 15th  JH Volleyball @ Cory-Rawson   5:30 

      HS Volleyball (H) Bath   5:30 

Tuesday September 16th   JH Volleyball (H) North Baltimore 5:30 

      JH Soccer @ Lincolnview   6:30 

      HS Soccer (H) Fort Jennings   5:00 

Thursday September 18th   HS Volleyball (H) Ridgemont   5:30 

      HS Soccer (H) New Knoxville  5:00 

Saturday September 20th   HS Soccer (H) L.C.C.          12:00 

 

 

 

LUNCH MENU: 

Meal $3.25 Milk ¢50 

Monday  Shredded Chicken Sandwich, Pudding, Veggie 

Tuesday  Hot Dog, Ice Cream, Veggie 

Wednesday  Pizza by the Slice $1.00 

Thursday  Cheeseburger, Tater Tots, Fruit 

Friday   Chicken Noodles, Mashed Potatoes, Veggie 

  



HOMECOMING COURT 2025: 
 

 
 


